
SNOWMAKING REPORT 
Volume 1, Issue 4 Summer 2013 

Phase III: Trail Expansion, a new vertical turbine pump and 
control system, plus two high efficiency snowguns  

Here’s an end of summer snowmaking update for you.  The snowmaking commit-
tee reports a total of $40,542 in our treasury. Tom Davenport has prepared a 
visual image of how the pump campaign is progressing. (see fig.) Thank you to all 
who donated so generously since June 1st; however, we do not have enough 
money to purchase the new pump for this year ...unless….we have applied for 
several grants and we are keeping  our  fingers crossed.  We still need about 
$18,000 to buy the pump but time is running out to order it.  Rick Bjodstrup has 
prepared a visual of the Phase III. Snowmaking project  plans with funding 
needed to complete each “leg”. (see fig.)  How can you help?  Come to a snow-
making meeting and share your ideas, donate an item to the Silent Auction, 
spread the word among cross-country skiing friends, and donate to Phase III.  
With over 500 donors, every little bit helps! See you at the Peak! 

Special Events 

Pump Project under-
way:                   

    25th Annual        
Colorama Run/Walk    
Saturday Oct 5, 2013   
8a.m.-1p.m. 

Silent Auction:    
DONATE         
items/goods/services 
to Sandy Sugden              
slsugden@wi.rr.com 

Contest: Guess when 
our first snowmaking 
will occur? 

laphampeaksnowmak-
ing.org 
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